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ORDER POSTPONING 
TECHNICAL CONFERENCE  

BY THE CHAIR: On September 18, 2023, the Commission issued an order 
scheduling a technical conference to be held on October 11, 2023, to consider whether the 
uniform rate paradigm for water and wastewater utility systems continues to serve the 
public interest. The Commission directed the Public Staff, Aqua North Carolina, Inc. 
(Aqua), and Carolina Water Service, Inc. of North Carolina (CWSNC) to participate in the 
technical conference and to file presentation materials on or before October 6, 2023. 

It has come to the Commission’s attention that Aqua and CWSNC were not 
properly served with the September 18, 2023 order. The Chair, therefore, finds good 
cause to postpone the technical conference currently scheduled for October 11, 2023. 
The technical conference will be rescheduled and new dates established for filing 
presentation materials by further order of the Commission. 

IT IS, THEREFORE, SO ORDERED. 

ISSUED BY ORDER OF THE COMMISSION. 

This the 10th day of October, 2023. 

NORTH CAROLINA UTILITIES COMMISSION 
 

 
A. Shonta Dunston, Chief Clerk 


